
Newsletter  25.03.22 

Emerald News 
This week the Emeralds have been enjoying the spring sunshine, especially when 
everyone was allowed to play on the field! 

Last Friday we had a super Art lesson outside with Ruby class, working in teams to 
make dragons using the playpod scrap. We got lots of things out and had to work 
with different friends to make our dragons on the playground. We photographed 
these and will be using them next week in Art to create a montage.  

In English we have 
been looking at 
formal Standard 
English and 
subordinating 
conjunctions. 
We’ve been 
applying our skills 
within letter writing 
– you can look out 
for a special letter 
coming home to 
you soon. 

In Maths we have 
been bringing our 
multiplication and division methods to solve word problems, missing number 
questions and find fact families. Do keep up with learning set on Mathletics to 
support our class learning as well as fitting in short regular bursts on TTRS to build 
recall further. In year 3 the expectation is to know 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 10 times tables. 

 

Date to remember:  

Term 4 home learning is due in on Monday 28th March, ready to share in class on 
the Tuesday.  

Wednesday 6th April, 2.45pm - join us for our end of project outcome to see our 
fantastic learning.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger.  


